
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29th September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

YEAR 13 PARENTS’ INFORMATION EVENING 

THURSDAY 6th OCTOBER 5:30PM – 6:30PM 

 

We are pleased to invite you to attend our Parents’ Information Evening which will take place at 

school on Thursday 6th October 2022. This event will enable us to inform you of what will be 
expected of your child during their studies over the next year, including key information on 

university applications via UCAS and important assessment dates and how you can support them. 

It will also be an opportunity to ask us any questions you may have. 

This Parents’ Information Evening will take place in the Assembly Hall and we request that you 

attend with your child.  

Please complete the reply slip below and return it to the school via your child’s Form Tutor by 

Thursday 6th October 2022. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr T Read 

Assistant Headteacher - Sixth Form 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

REPLY SLIP – PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR FORM TUTOR BY MONDAY 3rd OCTOBER 

 

YEAR 13 PARENTS’ INFORMATION EVENING: 6th OCTOBER 2022 – 5:30PM-6:30PM 

 

Child’s Name: ___________________________Form: ________________________ 

I will / will not be able to attend Parents’ Evening (circle one) 

Signed:       Relationship to child:  

_____________________________    ___________________________ 

 


